
Year 7 Student Feedback Comments:

“Although I was nervous for the transition I have enjoyed my time in year 7 a lot.
I'm very happy with my Form Tutor and have learnt quite a bit in maths already! I

enjoy DT and find the textile work fun. I've had a lot of help finding my lessons
from other students and teachers.” 

“I have enjoyed these past few days. Staff have made me feel welcome and
comfortable like my old school did.”

“I have enjoyed transition and my first few days has been fun I can't wait for the
upcoming next 5 years.”

Dates for the Diary

Thursday 26th September
Year 7 parent/tutor meeting

W/C Monday 30th September
Year 11 work experience

Thursday 3rd October
School closed to students
Open Evening 

2 Week Calendar

24th May 2024 Newsletter                 Focus - SENSeptember 2024 Newsletter                 

Values



Welcome back from Mrs Fuller

It has been wonderful over the last few days to welcome our students
back to The MFG after the summer holidays.  Coming back to school
after such a long break and a change of routine can be difficult but our
students have been amazing transitioning back into school life. 

We have spent time reminding students of our routines. We have shared
with them the next development for the coming year, after listening to
student voice. 

We have shared with them plans around changes to our rewards and
recognition system and how we want them to be part of the process of
change. The newly formed School Parliament will be playing a crucial
role in this.  

On Monday 2nd September all staff were in school for training, with our
focus of the day based on achieving excellent together, how we can
consistently work towards our vision through quality first teaching and
THEMFG character curriculum.  We took part in sessions based on
building positive relationships with students, rewards and recognition,
being adaptive and responsive to meet the needs of all students within
the classroom. 

As a point of reference, please can I signpost you to all the Great Heights
Academy Trust privacy notices available on the trust website  
Privacy-Notice-Websites.pdf (greatheightstrust.org.uk)  

I am going to be writing to parents over the next couple of weeks with
feedback and next steps from the parent voice that took place across
last year and the changes we have made to the emergency lockdown
plan after your feedback. 
 
In the meantime, I hope you all had a good summer, enjoyed time with
family and friends and I am very excited about the year ahead and the
journey we are taking together as The MFG community. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Alexandra Fuller  

https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/Privacy-Notice-Websites.pdf
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Kirklees Community Directory

Please use the below link to access the Kirklees Community Directory. This
is a great place to look to find activities and events thats are happening

around Kirklees.

https://communitydirectory.kirklees.gov.uk/communityDirectory/whatsOn.
aspx 

https://communitydirectory.kirklees.gov.uk/communityDirectory/default.aspx
https://communitydirectory.kirklees.gov.uk/communityDirectory/default.aspx

